Alberta Off Highway Vehicle Association



500 Country Hills Blvd #725 Box 38017 Calgary, AB T3K 5G9

(403) 673-3332

office@aohva.com

www.aohva.com

AOHVA – Position on Random Camping – Summary of Document Distribution

April 2013 – document, AOHVA – Position on Random Camping created.

April 12, 2013 – AOHVA requested a meeting with ADM Graham Statt to discuss among other things AOHVA's position on random camping.

May 2013 - AOHVA met with ADM TPR Parks Division – Graham Statt and ADM TPR Recreation & Sport Development Division – Roger Kramers to discuss the document.

January 2014 – AOHVA met with Bev Yee - Commissioner Land Use Secretariat, Crystal Damer - Executive Director Land Use Secretariat and Matthew Machielse – ADM ESRD Operations Division to discuss AOHVA having official stakeholder status for all future Regional Plans as well as the document.

September 30, 2015 – document, AOHVA – Position on Random Camping was updated.

September 30, 2015 – Sharon Willianen, Strategic Relationships; on behalf of AEP Minister Phillips requested a meeting with the AOHVA and other OHV stakeholders for October 2, 2015 in Lethbridge. Document emailed to Darren McFadden of Lethbridge Honda for the meeting.

October 1, 2015 – document emailed to Jane Price, AEP Community Engagement Lead – South Service Area to distribute as she saw fit. Distributed to all AOHVA BoD, safety instructors, Bob Ramsay, Luc Fourier and Oksana Buhel.

October 1, 2015 – AOHVA response to Sharon Willianen, AEP Director, Community Engagement North Service Area, cc'd Rob Simieritsch was that it was very short notice and we would not be able to attend but would like to in the future and included the document.

October 2, 2015 – Meeting requests emailed and hard copies sent to ADM Graham Statt, ADM Rick Blackwood and ADM Machielse, along with the document.

October 29, 2015 – Brent Hodgson – AOHVA President, met with Rick Blackwood and Steve Donelon to discuss among other things as well as random camping – document was presented.

October 30, 2015 - document was emailed to Scott Milligen – AEP Executive Director Planning Branch, as he had recently attended the meeting on October 29th. Scott shared the document with Heather Sinton – Director leading the South Saskatchewan Region and Jamie Bruha – Director for the North Saskatchewan Region.

January 24, 2017 – AOHVA Meeting Binders sent to Kerry Robertson – AEP Program Manager and Jeff Reynolds – AEP Senior Director – included was the document on random camping.

AOHVA - Designated Trail System with Effective Stewardship - Working to Keep You Riding